at the National Archives @ Kansas City Dropped 8-31-31-Graf November 4, 1932. Miss Lucy Friedlander, Box 155, Nespelem, Wash. Dear Lucy: Your letter of October 27 has been referred to It would be practically impossible for you to enter Haskell at this time of the year and attempt to make up the work you have already lost since the beginning of school, and since youdo not start any classes at the beginning of the second semester it would be impossible for you to enter at that time. However, I would suggest that if you wish to return here next fall that you advise us to that effect. Very sincerely yours, Paul L. Fickinger, PLF/ed Ass't Supt.